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April 28, 1997

Georgia Department of Natural Resources
Radioactive Materials Program
Attn: Eric Jameson
4244 International Parkway Suite 114
Atlanta, GA 30354

Dear Eric:
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Honeywell, Inc. has applied for an amendment to Device Registration GA 571-D-101-G for the
Lippke Models MV-FE, MV-KR, MV-PM and MV-SR devices. As we discussed on the
telephone recently, Honeywell is abandoning this amendment request. If you have any questions,
please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Gary L Caines,
Radiological Operations Manager


